
Press release: Minister for Middle
East’s statement on planned Israeli
settlement

Minister Burt said:

The UK strongly condemns the Israeli government’s decision to
‘legalise’ the Netiv Ha’avot outpost in the West Bank. The
international community has repeatedly stated that settlements are
illegal under international law and undermine the physical
viability of the two-state solution.

Further information
Follow the Minister Burt on Twitter @AlistairBurtUK

Follow the Foreign Office on Twitter @foreignoffice and Facebook

Follow the Foreign Office on Instagram, YouTube and LinkedIn
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